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Jai Jinendra and Jai Shree Krishna
Dear Vadil Members
Diwali is just round the corner and we all celebrate in our own different 
ways by lighting Diwas, making beautiful Rangoli with vibrant colours 
and of course making variety of delicious sweets. We look forward to 
hear from all of you how you celebrate this awesome festival.
DONATIONS:
Apologies: Last month, Dhirendrabhai Sanghrajka had donated to 
Kendra a Sony Vaio Laptop on his 80th birthday.  However, this donation 
was missed out in our Newsletter for September for which we apologise.

7/9: Chaas for the month of September was sponsored by Ranjanben 
Shashikant Sheth.  

£51 from Sushilaben D Shah who celebrated her  birthday on
5/9. 
£21 from Mrudula and Gulab Shah to celebrate the success of
their  grand-daughter  Karishma who passed her  GCSE exams
with 3/9, 4/A* &3/A.  

14/9: £51 from Dr. Mahendra S Vora who recently celebrated his birth-
day.
£25 from Kusumben N. Doshi who also celebrated her birthday recently.
21/9:  £75 from Jaswanti Mehta, celebrated her 75th birthday on 20/9. 
£51 from Dhanlaxmiben Mehta,  who celebrated her 81st birthday on
25/9.  

 Karsanbhai Budhia donated a Battery Charger for our camera. 
 28/9:£51 from Jasuben Dolatrai Sheth who celebrated her birth-

day recently.              
 Ramaben J. Doshi gave all lady members a packet of “Chandla’s.
 Seju  Shah,  the  son of  our  late  member  (Shardaben J.  Shah)

donated 35 tubes of Pringles crisps for distribution at lunch to
members.  Shardaben passed away over six months ago, but her
family still remember NVK.  Our Best Wishes to them.

PROGRAMS IN SEPTEMBER 2017:
7/9: Jasuben Sheth created a new game Triple T which was played 

after lunch. Members were given a post card and identify what 
the postcard presented. It was very interesting and members 
loved it.
14/9: After lunch we had a presentation on Anxiety and Depres-
sion.  This presentation was arranged as an interactive talking 
therapy workshop previously and this was highly praised by all 
who had taken part and that is why we had arranged the same 
for all members. Specialists from NHS gave a very good present-
ation with slides and screen and it was good to see so many 
members staying behind for this presentation.  Thanks to 
Pragnaben Mandalia for arranging this interesting programme. 
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21/9: As Navratri festival commenced today after lunch all the members played Raas-
Garba. Many members had come dressed in the appropriate attires. Prasad was brought 
by Rasilaben Prabhudasbhai Shah and Chandrikaben Lalit Mehta.
28/9: As it was 8th day of Navratri again after lunch many members participated in playing 
garbas and Dandias. Prasad was brought by Rasilaben Shah, Kundanben Parekh and 
Manjulaben Pindoria and many others.
Our Appreciations:
Committee’s Heartiest Thanks and Best Wishes to all the 
Donors.

PLEASE NOTE:   Thursday 19th October falls on Diwali day so we will 
meet on Tuesday 17th Oct.
DIWALI DHAMAKA: 

                                                                               

On 24th October we are celebrating Diwali in Grand style at VIP Lounge in 
Edgware. Many members have already bought their tickets, so we request all 
of you who have not bought their tickets yet to buy them quickly before they 
are sold out.
Tickets for Members: £5.00 and For Guests £25.00.
UPCOMING EVENTS 2017:
5/10: Gandhi Jayanti
12/10: Play
17/10: Diwali Celebration
26/10: Jokshako



MEMBERSHIP FEES: 
The Committee is pleased to inform members that the Membership Renewal 
fees for next year will remain the same at £90 with no increase next year. We 
have emailed the Renewal Form to members.  Please download the Forms 
and complete all the details and submit to Ashokbhai Mehta & Ella Shah with 
your payment.  Last day for the renewal is 15th Dec 2017.
IF YOUR PHONE, EMAIL OR ANY OTHER DETAILS HAVE CHANGED 
PLEASE MARK THEM SO WE CAN AMEND OUR RECORDS.                      


